
January 20, 2016 

Perry Robotics Sponsorship  

To whom it may concern:  

The Perry High School Robotics Team, Sonoran Storm Robotics, respectfully submits its proposal to your 
corporation for your review. To accomplish the goals we have outlined below, Sonoran Storm seeks to launch an 
innovative partnership with your corporation consisting of funding, materials and equipment, and/or volunteer 
efforts.  

Perry High School has approximately 30 students on its robotics team this year.  These dedicated students are 
working every day of the school week, and often weekends to ensure the success of the PHS robotics initiative. 
These future frontrunners of our society apply hard work, dedication, and desire bordering on obsession each week 
to help their team succeed.  Sonoran Storm Robotics’ mission is to assist and inspire our teammates, peers, and 
partners in creating innovative leaders who help their community through teamwork and advanced connections with 
corporations such as yours.  Our interactions with engineers and community innovators allow us to excel in our 
program and further academic pursuits. 

As part of our ongoing dedication to empowering youth during and after school hours, we have formed a partnership 
with F.I.R.S.T., a non-profit group whose mission is to inspire kids to be science and technology leaders through 
their innovative program that bridges the technological gap between students and professionals. The competition, 
which will take place in April of this year is a fast-paced, high-energy, “March Madness” style robotics competition. 
The students will design, develop and build their own robot and strategy for the yearly challenge. During this 
rigorous six week season, funds are used to purchase the materials that will empower the students to create their 
robots, however the school does not have the required resources and funding to purchase all of the materials. 
 
Our desire is that, as our associates in the community, you plan to sponsor the Sonoran Storm Robotics team by 
providing the sponsorship needed to financially support us, at any level you are capable, to be able to build a robot 
and compete in the Arizona Regional and, ultimately, increase participation and interest in robotics among minority 
and female students. By working together we’ll have a significant impact on thousands of students’ education and 
career choices and hopefully inspire a new generation to lead our nation with innovation.  In return, we will place 
your name/logo on our team t-shirts and our website, our 2015-2016 robots, and your corporation name will become 
part of our team name. 

We appreciate you and your corporation taking an interest in helping our students develop their skills through our 
Perry Robotics program! Please give us a call at 480-224-2983 if you require any further information or have any 
questions concerning this proposal.  
 
We look forward to exploring the possibilities with you. Thank you for considering our request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrea Strock       David S. Boehmer 
Perry Technical Coach      Perry Technical Advisor  
Perry High School      Intel 

 

 1919 E. Queen Creek Road  Gilbert, AZ 85297  480-224-2800  

PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 
PRIDE  PROGRESS     PURPOSE 


